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It is highly important to continue to offer ethics course to children who are not attending classes provided 
by religious groups. All children should have the opportunity to engage with and consider ethical issues 
as part of their education. It is discriminatory not to provide an offering to children who are not receiving 
education from organised religious groups. 
 


